
 

 

 
 

    November 1, 2023 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
Re: Tariff Compliance Filing 
 

Case No. 14-M-0565 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Examine Programs 
to Address Energy Affordability for Low Income Utility Customers. 
 
Case No. 20-M-0266 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission Regarding the Effects 
of COVID-19 on Utility Service. 

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Pursuant to the August 12, 2021 Order issued by the New York State Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”) in Cases 14-M-0565 and 20-M-0266 (“Order), National Fuel Gas 
Distribution Corporation (“Company”) is filing SLIP Statement No. 62 to P.S.C. No. 9 – GAS. 
The statement is being issued on November 1, 2023, to be effective December 1, 2023. 

 
 The associated workpapers required per Ordering Clause 20 of the Order are also being 
filed today under the above proceedings.  Please contact the undersigned if you have any 
questions regarding this filing.  
  
      Respectfully submitted, 
       
      /s/ Kenneth M. Gossel 
 
      Kenneth M. Gossel 
      Deputy General Counsel 
      (716) 857-7325 
      GosselK@natfuel.com 

 Received: 11/01/2023 
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